
Pilot Name:  RSU #34 Co-OP (Coyote Online Opportunity)
School/District Name:  RSU #34 (Old Town, Alton, Bradley)
Contact: Bethany Gerrish (Teacher / Case Manager, bethany.gerrish@rsu34.org)

Jon Doty (Asst. Superintendent, jon.doty@rsu34.org)

Overview:

Coyote Online Opportunity (Co-Op) is a pathway for students to receive a quality education in a setting that
best works for each student. Students in grades 6-12 may be referred by self, family, or staff to be served
through this remote/hybrid program.  A team works with the student/family to identify if this service is the
best fit for the student’s needs.  Those students served by the program receive challenging and engaging
instruction through a combination of:

● Participating in the regular instructional program to the extent possible

● Some direct remote instruction from our multi-age teacher leader

● Case management support from that teacher leader while accessing other remote instruction

Students that are part of this program will not only have access to  remote instruction but will have access to

all the other programming and co-curricular opportunities that RSU 34 has to offer.

Through this opportunity, we will provide another layer of support for students with atypical needs and
interests, leading to greater success in schooling for those individuals while tied directly in to the mission,
values, expectations, and network of our middle and high schools.

Contact:
Name:  Bethany Gerrish (Teacher/Case Manager)
Email: bethany.gerrish@rsu34.org
phone:  207-992-3610

Name: Dr. Jon Doty (Asst. Superintendent)
Email: jon.doty@rsu34.org
phone: 207-827-3932

The Maine Department of Education’s Rethinking Remote Education Ventures (RREV) project is 100% funded by the U.S. Department of Education’s Education

Stabilization Fund awarded through the Rethink K-12 Education Models (REM) grant. Maine was awarded $ 16,958,613.
-------------------------------------

The contents of this letter were developed under a grant from the Department of Education. However, those contents do not necessarily represent the policy of the
Department of Education, and you should not assume endorsement by the Federal Government.
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